
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

For more information contact: 

Henry Elling, Village Administrator 

(262) 567-2757 

 

 

Village of Summit Invites Public to Open House June 1st 

 

May 14, 2015 – The Village of Summit  is hosting an Educational Open House at the Village Hall on 

Monday, June 1st from 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm to provide an update and gather feedback on the Facilities 

Plan created to address critical building deficiencies.  

 

In April of 2014, the Village contracted with Bray Architects to create a Facilities Plan to address space 

needs and lack of efficiencies in the existing Village facilities. Bray will present findings of the study 

and tours will be given of the Police Department, Village Administration and the Department of Public 

Works, followed by opportunities for questions and answers.   

 

The Village Board strongly encourages all Summit residents, business owners and property owners to 

attend. For more information about the event, please visit the Village of Summit Website at 

www.summitvillage.org  or contact Henry Elling at 262.567.2757. 
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